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UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

DOCKET NOS. 50-361 AND 50-3462 

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY, ET AL 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF SAFETY EVALUATION REPORT 

SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION, UNITS 2 AND 3 

Notice is hereby given that the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

has published its Safety Evaluation Report relating to the proposed operation 

of the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3, to be located 

in San Diego County, California.  

On December 31, 1980, a Safety Evaluation Report on geological and 

seismological matters for San Onofre 2 and 3 was issued. Notice of its avail

ability was published in the Federal Register on January 15, 19P1 (46 F.R. 3690).  

This Report is reprinted in Section 2.5 of the Report issued today.  

Notice of receipt of the application by the Southern California Edison 

Company, the San Diego Gas and Electric Company, the City of Anaheim, California, 

and the City of Riverside, California to operate the San Onofre Nuclear, 

Generating Station, Units 2 and 3 was published in the Federal Register on 

April 7, 1977 (42 FR 18460).  

The report is being referred to the Advisory Committee on Reactor 

Safeguards and is being made available at the Commission's Public Document 

Room, 1717 H Street, NW., Washington, D.C., andt the Mission VJ jo Branch 

Library, 24851 Chrisanta Drive, Mission Veijo, California, for inspection 

and copying. The report (Document No NUREG-0712) can also be purchased, 

8103040180
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at current rates, from the National Technical Information Service, 

Department of Commerce, 5285 Port Royal Road, Springfield, Virginia 22161.  

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland this day of February 1981.  

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

Frank Miraglia, Acting Chief 
Licensing Branch #3 
Division of Licensina 
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of thabSan Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units and 3, to be located 

in San Diego County, California.  

On December 31, 1980, a Safety Evaluation port on geological and 

seismological matters for San Onofre 2 and was issued. Notice of its avail

tj11 was published in the Federal Re fster on January 15, 1981 (46 F.R.3690).  

Notice of receipt of the applicatpon by the Southern California Edison 

Company, the San Diego Gas and Electric Company, the City of Anaheim, California, 

and the City of Riverside, California to operate the San Onofre Nuclear 

Generating Station, Units 2a nd 3 was published in the Federal Register on 

April 7, 1977 (42 FR 18466).  

The report is bel referred to the Advisory Committee on Reactor 

Safeguards and is b ng made available at the Commission's Public Document 

Room, 1717 H St , NW., Washington, D.C., and at the Mission Viejo Branch, 

Library, 24851 hrisanta Drive, Mission Veijo, California, for inspection 
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